
Circular 296/2020: Graduation Ceremonies Postponed 

Dear Students, 

After careful consideration and consultation with the health authorities and the MCAST Student 
Council, we have taken the difficult decision to postpone graduation ceremonies initially planned 
for the end of November.  

We will inform you about the new graduation ceremony dates in 2021 subject to government 
COVID-19 guidelines at the time. All students who have completed their studies will receive their 
transcripts which are needed to progress with further studies and career opportunities. 

We know that the graduation ceremony is the culmination of your hard work and learning 
journey. However, at this time, it is crucial to minimise the risk to our community and to postpone 
large ceremonies so that you can fully celebrate your achievements with family, friends and 
lecturers when it is safer to do so. 

 
Prof Joachim James Calleja 
Principal/CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


